Sent: 19/05/2020 11:48:36 AM
Subject: Sub Division at 25 Kevin Avenue AVALON

To Whom it may Concern
We are very apposed to this development .
The traffic in KevinAvenue is so dangerous and far too many cars parked now.

We have lived here 25 years and this would mean looking for a quieter place to live.
Thank You

Ros and Barry Short
16B Kevin Avenue
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